Ignatius Leong

From: Panupand Vijuprabha <bbso@truemail.co.th>
Sent: Monday, 26 October 2015 9:37 AM

To: ‘Ignatius Leong’

Subject: FW: Complaint of the NCFP

Attachments: SCF Reply to ACC 2015.pdf

Dear Ignatius,

This is SCF's reply by John Wong, not the President himself. They ask for an extension of another two weeks.
As the GS of ACC, | have no authority to grant such an extension. The decision must come from ACC Board.

1 have not yet replied to them.

Regards,
Panupand

From: thomas @singaporechess.org.sg [mailto:thomas@singaporechess.org.sg]
Sent: 25 qsen 2558 15:51

To: Panupand Vijuprabha

Cc: leonardlau@hotmail.com; John Wong

Subject: Re: Complaint of the NCFP

Hi Mr Panupand,
See attached reply

Rgds

Thomas Hoe

Executive Director
Singapore Chess Federation

On 2015-10-11 11:34, Panupand Vijuprabha wrote:

> Dear Sirs

>

> Attached is the Resolution of the ASEAN Chess Confederation Management
> Board with regards to the Complaint of the National Chess Federation

> of the Philippines to your Federation.

>

> Please kindly take note that hereby notice is given to your Federation

> and we expect your Federation to act within two weeks as per the

> Resolution otherwise Point 3 shall be effective thereof.

>

> Regards,

>

> Panupand Vijjuprabha

>

> Secretary-General

>

> ASEAN Chess Canfederation

>
>
>




